                                                                                                                December 21, 2016
Dear Parents, 
Wow, we have had a very busy and fun-filled week with holiday events. Thanks to all of our special helpers for helping out with our special Christmas Craft Day. We had a very exciting and fun-filled afternoon! The children truly enjoyed exchanging gifts, playing 7-Up, watching “The Polar Express” with Mrs. Nicol’s and Ms. Laursen’s classes and attending Morning of Music.
Reading…We have just finished our second chapter book “Ready Freddy! Yikes! Bikes! We continue to work on short/long vowel words, word families, nouns, verbs, adjectives, synonyms and reading lots and lots of stories/books. Math…We are continuing to work on getting “quick” on our addition/subtraction math facts. Writing…We continue to work on “re-reading and re-checking” our writing after we write a sentence or a story using descriptive words. I am very proud of all the children and of the progress they continue to make!
Sight Word Stars: I am very proud of the children who became a “Sight Word Star” and of their hard work and accomplishment of this important skill which enhances their reading ability.  Thanks for being such supportive and caring parents!
Spelling/3-Minute Math Timed practice sheets: We will resume our weekly homework when we return from our holiday break! 

Website: Visit our class website: hhtp://missglynnfirstgrade.weebly.com and you will find all of our weekly spelling and math timed tests (Each Monday and Thursday) on the website.

Classroom Supplies: We are running low on Clorox wipes and Kleenex. I would appreciate it very much if you could send some more with your child when we return from our holiday break!  Thanks so much!!

School Resumes on Tuesday, January 3rd!  Enjoy the extra long holiday break!
I  WISH ALL OF YOU A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!

Happy Holidays,

